
Installation for suspension seat post



Additional Information:
1. Be sure to install the suspension seat post all the way into the yoke.
2. Frequent removal and installation of the suspension seat post from the yoke may

cause galling and increase the difficulty in subsequent installation.
3. Once the bushing in the seat plate is installed, it may be extremely difficult to remove.

Additional seat plates can be purchased by calling 800-342-2214.


